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"Stunning Extended Five-
Bedroom Semi-Detached 
Family Home in Heaton 
Chapel" 

ASKING PRICE 

£425,000 
 

An impressive extended five-bedroom semi-detached family 
home in immaculate walk-in condition, offering the perfect 
blend of modern living and classic charm. Situated in the 
highly desirable Heaton Chapel area, this beautifully 
modernized home boasts stylish décor, stunning kitchen and 
bathroom suites, and a versatile layout ideal for a growing 
family. Conveniently located near well-regarded schools, 
Heaton Chapel train station, and a variety of local amenities, 
this home provides a perfect setting for contemporary 
lifestyles. 
 
Upon entering, the welcoming entrance hallway leads to the 
heart of the home. The charming living room, featuring 
elegant hardwood flooring and a cozy log burner, creates a 
warm and inviting atmosphere. To the rear, the spacious 
open-plan kitchen and dining area is designed for both 
entertaining and family life. The kitchen is equipped with 
stylish matching wall and base units, quality work surfaces, 
and ample space for both integrated and freestanding 
appliances, making it a culinary delight. 
 
The first floor offers five well-proportioned bedrooms, 
including three comfortable doubles and two versatile single 
rooms, ideal for home offices or playrooms. These rooms are 
serviced by a modern and attractive three-piece family 
bathroom, featuring a bath with shower over, a hand wash 
basin, and a low-level WC. 
 
Externally, the property boasts a block-paved double 
driveway at the front, providing off-road parking for 
multiple vehicles. To the rear, a beautifully paved garden 
with mature borders offers a private and peaceful outdoor 
space, perfect for relaxation or entertaining during the 
summer months. 
 
 1083 gross sq ft 
Tax Band: B 
Freehold 
 


